
From: Pelletier, Rene  
Sent: Monday, April 17, 2017 9:37 AM 
To: 'marguerite.corvini@gmail.com' 
Cc: Wiggin, Dori; Monroe, Pamela; Forbes, Eugene 
Subject: Eversource project 
 

 

Hello Dori! 
 
I am a resident of Durham. I'm originally from Long Island and Great Bay is one of the reasons 
my husband could convince me to move to New Hampshire.  
 
I have been following the Seacoast Reliability Project since last June. I am an abutter and 
received information (late in the game) about the project. While of course I have been concerned 
about my neighborhood and property, I have become increasingly concerned about the health of 
the Bay as I learn more. I understand that there have been previous damage to the ecosystem of 
the Bay, and that the DES has taken measures to remediate and has seen improvements. I am 
worried that the Eversource project will put the Bay in harms way again, specifically the jet 
plowing. As I know you are aware, recent independent parties have tested the Bay to reveal that 
jet plowing could bring about serious consequences.  
 
What action will DES take to protect the Bay before there is significant damage that cannot be 
mitigated? 
 
Thank you for hearing my concerns. 
 
Marguerite Corvini 
Durham Resident 
 


	From: Pelletier, Rene  Sent: Monday, April 17, 2017 9:37 AM To: 'marguerite.corvini@gmail.com' Cc: Wiggin, Dori; Monroe, Pamela; Forbes, Eugene Subject: Eversource project

